
 

Recreation & Arena Advisory Commission Meeting 
January 13, 2020 

Rochester Arena Conference Room 
Attendance: Paul Roberts, Dale Bickford, Dave Anctil, Dick Clough, Lauren Krans, Kevin Barry, Bob 
Brown, Chris Bowlen, Dave Colson 
 
Accept December Minutes  
Bob Brown motion to accept. Kevin Barry second. 
 
Review Revenue and Expense Reports 
Dale Bickford motion to accept. Bob Brown second 
 
Update on Turf at the Arena 
Arena Supervisor Steve Trepanier worked closely with the finance department to receive approval on 
getting quotes instead of going out to bid.  
The lowest quote was from a company out of Canton, MA. We will be planning spring programs for the 
turf over the next few weeks. 
 
 
Department Program Fee Review 
The department is being proactive in reviewing registration fees to make sure they are appropriate and 
aligned with our mission.  
 
The board supported the adjustments to program registration fees and remaining free programs as 
presented.  
The department will focus on exploring adjustments to Senior Programs and leave Open Gym programs 
status quo for now.  
  
The board suggested the department creates a Senior feedback survey to get input on  
 
-Residency v non-residency rates 
-Senior Program Punch Cards 
-Creation of a Senior Representative Board 
 
 
Other 
Dave Colson relayed a question from a parent about why SHS Physical Education Classes are asked to 
bring a change of shoes in order to use the gym. Asst. Director Krans explained that SHS is the largest 
outside user group of the gym and it’s a controlled group, so it’s easy to provide expectations for them 
to help maintain the gym floor. 

 

Dale Bickford motion to end meeting. Bob Brown second.  


